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Monday 29th June 2020 
 

 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
After considering the number of survey replies we received from our Year 5 families and our school’s 
capacity for classrooms and staffing, whilst remaining mindful of staff and pupil safety and well-being, 
we would like to invite your child into school for 3 days on Monday 6th, Tuesday 7th and Wednesday 
8th July.  
 
The scheduled 3 days will provide your children with an opportunity to visit school prior to the 
summer holidays, meet some of the staff that will teach them next year and to ‘get a feel’ for Year 6.   
 
If you would like to take up this opportunity then please contact the school office by 3pm on 
Tuesday 30th June to reserve your child’s space and to provide us with a contact email address (if you 
have not already done so) so that we can email out the details you need regarding the arrangements 
for your child’s visit into school.  
 
We hope you are all continuing to remain safe and well. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you 
have any queries regarding the content of this letter.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss Kohli 
 

Executive Headteacher 
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